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THE CONSULATE GENERAL OF AUS'.ll.'RIA 

410 N. Michigan Avenue 
Chicago, Ill.60611 

Chicago, March 7, 1972 

Honorable Sir:. 

Referring to your kind letter of February 14, 1972, 

I have the honour to enclose herewith a photostatic copy 

of the State Department's Note regarding my recognition. 

Since July 14, 1971, the State Department's pro­

cedure of consular-recognition by exequatur is in the form 

of a diplomatic note. 

The Honorable Arlen I. Erdahl 
Secretary of state 
state of Minnesota 
st. Paul, Minn. 55101 



. .,.. 

Excellency: 

/ 

DCPARTM ENT OF STATE 

WASHINGTON 

•
0·iJruary 3,. 1972 

I have the honor to refer to your note No. 475-

Res/71, dated December 10, 1971, concerning the appoint-

ment of Mr. Eduard Adler as Consul of Austria at Chicago, 

Illinois. 

Recognition is hereby accorded Mr. Adler in the 

above-mentioned capacity. 

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my 

highest consideration. 

For the Secretary of State: 

r ... , .· 



ST. PAUL, MINNESOTA 55101 

'llhG: Hono:rsblG ll:dctc'lrd Adler 
Consul of Austria 
410 N,, Michigan Avertn10 
Chicago 0 Illo 60611 

.Dear Sir: 

CO~JG~AWLA~IONS on your ¢ • n·c ElS ~ 
Consul of Austria in · hop$ 
that we i.1ill h~v~ o tin 
the ~ot too distant 

If you have not.,....., • .........., 
submit: .S) Jterolll 

to my office 
fil.~d for ou ~ 

b .. c .. c. 
&<>/ceil Dion 

, please 
quatur 
roperly 

ARLEN I.. ERDP.EL 
s~cretary of Stat® 

Mr. Adler's letter filed with Ceil's records 
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THE CONSULATE GENERAL OF AUSTRIA.. 
410 N. Michigan Avenue 

Chicago,Ill. 60611 

FF B 111972 
Sl:.G!tl:.f MY or STATE 

Chicago, February 8, 1972 

Dear Sir: 

I have the honor to inform you that I have been 

appointed Consul of Austria in Chicago and that I have 

assumed my official duties. 

My letter of recognition was issued February 3, 1972. 

I avail myself of this opportunity to express the 

assurance of my highest esteem and consideration and 

have the honor to remain, 

The Honorable Arlen I. Erdahl 
Secretary of State 
state of Minnesota 
State Capitol Building 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55103 

Very respectfully yours, 


